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Arrival of Santa Claus in Falls City delayed
(KLZA)--The Falls City Chamber of Commerce has announced the arrival of
Santa Claus in Falls City is being delayed a day to Saturday, November 30.

Santa's arrival was scheduled for Friday but due to the weather forecast it has
been delayed to Saturday evening at 6.

Santa will be greeting children at the Mini Park in the 1500 block of Stone Street.

There will carolers, hot chocolate, cookies and sleigh rides will be available
beginning at 6 o'clock Saturday evening.
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